MEMO



To: Families, Residents and Staff

Date: Friday, October 3, 2025

From: Trisha DesLaurier CEO

PAINTING THE HALLS AT VALLEY MANOR

Notice to Staff, Families and Visitors

Please be advised that Valley Manor will be painting all resident hallway walls over the next week. Our maintenance team, in collaboration with the Director of Nursing, is preparing a schedule to coordinate this work.

At present, our maintenance employee is removing artwork from the walls to allow for sanding and preparation.

Rest assured, **safety is our number one priority**. We will take every precaution to ensure that your loved one remains safe and comfortable throughout this process.

Thank you for your patience as we brighten up our home!